
Dear students, 

Ι would like to notify you of my intention to start an OMILOS this school year.  I have thought 

of the topic carefully and I have decided to focus on writing. To be more specific, I am 

thinking of: 

a) proficiency and academic writing – which is an essential skill that most of you will need in 

your future career, therefore I would like to introduce to you the basics of this specific type 

of writing.  

b) Preparation for the writing task of the Pan-Hellenic exams, which might interest some of 

you  

c) creative writing, which I know from the writing tasks I assigned last year, a lot of students 

find particularly appealing! 

The methodology that I am planning on applying includes a variety of activities that involve 

interaction of the team members, response to visual prompts, debates on topics that are 

often present in exams,  an introduction to the work of contemporary writers and insight 

into their craft, writing activities that will for the most part be completed during class 

sessions. 

My proposed day is Thursday and time:  2:15 – 3:45.  

Hope to see you in class! 

Vasileia Koutsangelou 


